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OFFICER REPORT TO LOCAL COMMITTEE 
(SPELTHORNE) 

 
 

PETITION AGAINST PROPOSED “CONTROLLED PARKING 
ZONE” FOR STAINES 

 
10 DECEMBER 2007 

 

 
 
 
KEY ISSUE 
 
To advise the Committee that a petition has been received from Mr Robert 
Owsianka, signed by 177 residents from Gresham Road, Richmond Road, 
Augur Close, Edgell Road, Langley Road, Budebury Road and Beehive Road 
against a “Controlled Parking Zone” for Staines. The petition states that the 
signatories are firmly opposed to the proposed “Controlled Parking Zone” in 
their area of Staines.  The covering letter requests that serious consideration 
is taken of the residents’ wishes and the proposals are rejected. 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND AND SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting on 02 July 2007 this Committee resolved that residents and 
businesses in the proposed area of Staines, as displayed at that meeting, are 
consulted informally on the introduction of Controlled Parking, comprising 
eight zones, prior to formal consultation being carried out by Public Notice.    
 
The outcome of the informal consultation with residents and businesses will 
be reported back to the March 2008 meeting of this Committee. This petition 
will be considered as part of the response to the consultation. 
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OFFICER RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Local Committee (Spelthorne) is asked to note the receipt of the 
petition. 
 
 
 
 
 
LEAD OFFICER: Annette Williamson, Local Highways Manager 
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 08456 009 009 

E-MAIL: WAH@surreycc.gov.uk 

CONTACT OFFICER: As above 
TELEPHONE NUMBER:  

E-MAIL:  

BACKGROUND PAPERS:  
 


